Wil&woog Medicine

November 11, 2011

Code Enforcement ’
Housing & Neighborhood Services/City of Portland 9 -~
389 Congress Street, Room 312 1

Portland, ME 04101

To Whom It May Concern:

We are the owners of 83-85 India Street. Our property abuts the property at 66
Federal Street.

Since purchasing our building in 2010 we have been concerned about the physical
conditions of 66 Federal. It appears to be uninhabited, and has been for many years.
The exterior of the building is not maintained--attracting vagrants--and we are
concerned that the inside is unclean and perhaps unsafe in terms of electrical and
plumbing upkeep.

Our attempts to contact the owner of 66 Federal St (listed on Portland Assessors as
Betty Pomroy) have been unsuccessful.

We would appreciate your involvement in making sure that the 66 Federal is up to
code, therefore assuring us and other neighbors of public safety.

e

Sasha Rose and Daniel Katz
(member-managers of Dasha, LLC)

m‘v’mk
b
it
O
i
=
Eon.

NOV 16 201

'c oi B
ﬁpp sl F’orﬂdnd Maine

Cc: Police Officer Gayle Petty
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